

The Law Enforcement Foundation of Barron County is a non-profit charitable organization dedicated to fostering public safety through community building, education, and outreach in concert with area police departments. The Foundation works with a range of community safety advocates to develop and implement public safety and crime prevention programs.

Law Enforcement Foundation of Barron County (LEFBC) Newsletter

April 2013

LEFBC Fundraiser Supported by Thrivent Financial



The Law Enforcement Foundation of Barron County hosted their 3rd annual Brat Sale Fundraiser in November 2012. The fundraiser was held in the parking lot at Rainbow Home Center and 100% of funds raised go to support local law enforcement efforts through the Foundation. This year, the Foundation was thrilled to gain support from Thrivent Financial for Lutherans. Josh Estreen and Chris

lenssen of Thrivent came out to help the day of the event and even covered all of the food costs to help make the event successful.

A big thank you to Rainbow Home Center who also supported the Foundation by providing the space and electrical needs.

And thank you to all the community members who made purchases that day and in turn helped the LEFBC continue to be a viable organization in the Rice Lake community.

Find us on Facebook!



Hey social media fans - we know you are out there! Be sure to LIKE the Law Enforcement Foundation of Barron County on Facebook.

Get updates on upcoming fundraisers and general information on what the Foundation is up to. Visit Facebook and search Law Enforcement Foundation of Barron County.



LEFBC Board of Directors

Lynn Carlson, President Rice Lake

Nels Curnow. Vice President Rice Lake

Brenda Kupferschmidt.

Treasurer Rice Lake

Sarah Widdes, Secretary Rice Lake

Arnie Koehler,

Advising Lawyer Rice Lake

Lori Bowman

Rice Lake

Byron Bunnell

Rice Lake

Donna Cordes

Rice Lake

Dan Fitzgerald

Rice Lake

Jim Garey

Rice Lake

Jackie Molden

Cameron

Iulie Skinner

Cumberland

Dallas Sloan

Barron

Bill Smith

Rice Lake

Board meetings are held the 3rd Wednesday of each month at 4:00 pm. Location varies each month to encourage local community attendance.

Visit our website at www.lefbc.org

Officer Spotlight: Edward Janowicz

Edward Janowicz grew up in the Rice Lake area and graduated from Rice Lake High School in 2002. In 2004 Janowicz enlisted into the United States Army as an MI Armor Crewman. Edward attended One Station Unit Training at Fort Knox, Kentucky. After completing his training Janowicz was stationed at Fort Irwin, California. In 2005 Edward was deployed with the IIth Armored Calvary Regiment where he spent one year in Iraq. In 2006 Janowicz was honorably discharged from the US Army.

After his discharge, Janowicz returned to Rice Lake where he enrolled at Wisconsin Indianhead Technical College to obtain his Associates Degree in Criminal Justice-Law Enforcement. In the spring of 2009 Janowicz graduated with his Associates Degree. Edward then completed the 520 hour Basic Recruit Academy at WITC during the summer of 2009. lanowicz was hired as a Police Officer for the City of Rice Lake in February, 2010.

In his free time, Janowicz enjoys spending time with his family, ice fishing, outdoor activities, and drag racing down at Rock Falls.



Show your support for local law enforcement by becoming a member TODAY!

Fill out and mail the form below to:

LEFBC PO Box 52 Rice Lake, WI 54868 Checks Payable to: LEFBC

Member Name:	
Address:	
City/ST/Zip:	
Phone:	
Email:	
Membership Type: (Check corresponding box and we will invoice you)	
☐ Member (\$20)	☐ Partner (\$500)
☐ Friend (\$50)	☐ Sponsor (\$1000)
☐ Family (\$100)	☐ Founder (\$5000)
The Law Enforcement Foundation of Barron County is a $50(c)(3)$ non-profit organization. Your contribution is tax deductable to the fullest extent allowed by law. All donors will receive a letter of	

donation from the LEFBC.